TOWN OF HANNIBAL
Planning Board Meeting
March 2, 2023

Planning Board Members Present: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Nancy
Adamy, Joseph Melita, Anthony Murabito, Brandon Scruton, Carrie
Deloff

Secretary: Shelly Stanton

Absent: None

Public Attendees: Jamie Flint

Meeting called to order at 7:01 by Chairman Greenleaf.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.
Roll call was taken.

Reading and approval of February 2, 2023 minutes. A motion to accept
the minutes by Nancy Adamy, 2™ by Joseph Melita, all in favor.

Communications- Oswego County Directories were distributed
Tug Hill Conference tickets were distributed

Jamie Flint was present to see about a major subdivision on Cemetery
Drive. All paperwork and fees were presented at this time. The board
trustees reviewed all paperwork, including SEQR.

A motion was made by Joseph Melita for a negative declaration,
accepting the SEQR, 2™ by Anthony Murabito, all in favor.

A motion to hold a public hearing regarding the Flint Subdivision to be
held April 6, 2023 at 7:15pm was made by Brandon Scruton, 2™ by
Carrie Deloff, all in favor.

Old Business- Chairman Greenleaf looked into our training with NYMIR.
Decision will be made to do individual or group training.



New Business- Solar farms were discussed. Reviewed the Town of
Granby laws on solar farms handout that was distributed amongst
trustees.

A call was received from an attorney regarding zoning laws for a hunting
club. More information is required.

Date of the next meeting will be April 6, 2023 at 7:00PM.
At 7:33, a motion to adjourn was made by Anthony Murabito, 2nd by

Brandon Scruton, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly Stanton

Shelly Stanton
Planning Board Secretary



